
MML- Hog chapter #1980 

October 7, 2023 

 

Our meeting was called to order at 9:04am, 21 members present today, 

we said the pledge of allegiance with our leader John Biron. We re-

welcomed our new member Tim Thomas where he came into our 

meeting last month towards the end.   

John threw out appreciations to the volunteers that helped out last 

minute for the poker walk. 

Rita Moffit is our new bike deal (again). She traded her Trike for a 

Heritage Softail.  

No new reports with Asst Director, Dealer Rep or Secretary. 

Treasurer Don Gabriel reported that there was not much change with 

the account, no expenditures or deposits. The balances are of such: the 

checking balance is 4089.02 and the savings is up .10 with our dividends 

to 2544.06 for a total of 6633.08. 

We no longer have AccuWeather app on our web page, they stopped. 

Iron Adventure update: They have a meeting up in Jay, Vermont. The 

Adventure is going to be mid-July, as soon as they set the dates they will 

let us all know so we can book our rooms. 

With Fall here Tony talked about getting your bike ready for storage.  

Sandy reminded us to sign up for Christmas wrapping, and Breakfast 

with Santa, date still to be determined. 

Our ride today to Fast Eddies is cancelled, already closed for season. 



Tomorrow 10/8/23 is the last ride on the calendar and it’s to Jackman, 

please check the Hot Line in case of rain. 

We started to discuss the Christmas Party and were asked if Sunday 

during the day like 11-3 is preferred over a Saturday evening. A show of 

hands leaned towards Sunday afternoon. John will look into a few 

places before the next meeting. 

John was asked if he knew if any of the Chapter members needed 

winter storage. He was told to throw it out there and that the cost 

would be reduced a little. 

Janis Tanguay mentioned an event that they were planning to do in 

November in N.H. it is at the Castle in the Clouds if anyone else is 

interested in going they were thinking about the 19th . 

Our next meeting is November 4, 2023, at 10:00 AM. 

Motion was made by Larry at 9:30 to adjourn the meeting, seconded by 

Ed. 
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